
Engaging with classmates during the planning of the 60th 
Reunion was so energizing that I wanted to continue my 
involvement with our amazing class.  I was widowed in March 
(just before the Covid lockdown thankfully.) My social life now 
is walks with friends since my volunteer activities have been 
curtailed.  I am very thankful to live in a rural area where there 
are many places to roam.
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